
Performance Pipelining Schedule: October 18, 2023 

 

Please be advised the Performance Pipelining Inc. will be performing T-lining work in the 

following areas of Pennsburg & Red Hill Boroughs: 

 
We are able to work on UMJA Project #2221 on 10/18/23, 
Residents were given notification 10/17. 
  
*Todays Plans Include* (10/18/23) 
  
T-Liner Installation 
544 Dotts Street 
546 Dotts Street 
In Pennsburg Borough 
  
232 Main Street 
233 Main Street 
234 Main Street 
In Red Hill Borough with Traffic Control 
 


